ZAARC Membership Meetings Restarted
Next Meeting June 15, 2020

QST QST QST DE W1PB

Contact was made with St Elizabeth's Church.
The Church has opened just this week.
Permission is granted for us to hold our meeting on the Evening of June 15, 2020

Certain Requirements must be met.

The Wearing of Masks IS required.

Social Distancing Practice IS required

Disinfecting of Chairs and Tables IS Required after Use.

The Temperature may be turned down prior to Meeting Time.
Temperature is set to 80 degrees F currently.

After the meeting it must be returned to 80 degrees F.

There has been no attempt to get a speaker or Program for the meeting to date.
Field Day is the usual Program for June Club Meetings.
I highly doubt something can be put together in a week. We will have to See at this point.

Regards,
Don Curtis
W3LR



